PINCHBECK PARISH COUNCIL
FINANCE COMMITTEE

Coun. J. Avery presided at a meeting of the Finance Committee held on Monday 23™ January 2023 at
Pinchbeck Community Hub & Library commencing at 7.30 p.m.

Attending were: Coun. Mrs. E. Beavis
Coun. R. Dobbs
Coun. T. Moore
Together with the Clerk, Barbara Camps

1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE
Apologies for absence were received from Coun. Mrs. L. Andrew and Coun. A. Chamberlain

2. DECLARATION OF INTEREST FROM MEMBERS
None were registered

3. TO DISCUSS & PREPARE BUDGET 2023-2024
The Clerk had prepared tables on a spreadsheet clearly presenting various areas of the Parish Council
responsibilities.

Councillors present fully discussed and collectively agreed the vast majority of the figures on the draft
budget in preparation for the forthcoming Annual Budget Meeting scheduled for the next evening, Tuesday
24% January 2023

There was no further business before the meeting and it therefore concluded at 8.50 p.m.
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